
USS Midwest, 
  
     As we look at this week’s membership report we look to see how each Detachment is doing.  
Membership is coming in at a slow pace for many of our Detachments. As a region we are at 63.23% in 
membership and 59.21% in renewals.  Nationally we are 21,140 members short of our membership at 
this point last year.  As a Region we have some work to reach 75% by February 10.  I know we can get 
this done.   
  
       Great job to South Dakota (98.72%) who needs just 9 members to reach 100%, which by this report 
would make them the Second Detachment Nationally to do so.  Our next target date of February 10 for 
75% is approaching quickly.  Beside South Dakota, we have the Detachments of Montana and Oklahoma 
already reaching.  Kansas, Nebraska and North Dakota all 70% or over.  Of course we have Wyoming, 
Texas, Colorado, Mexico and New Mexico with some work to do.  Let’s keep reaching out to our 
members by doing Buddy checks.  As long as our members know we care they may pay their dues.    
  
For God and Country, 
  
Juan R. Torres 
Membership Committeeman-Midwest 
2020-2021 
 


